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From: Pauline Edwards 
Sent: 12 January 2023 13:12
To: Planning Policy
Subject: SiteLP_Brcl_12, Site LP_Brcl-29, Site LP_Brcl_09

To whom it may concern 
 
As a resident of Broadclyst I wish to register my protest for the proposal to build new houses on Green Field sites at 
the edge of the village.  
 
The proposed scheme would put pressure on schools, health facilities and roads-all of which are already inadequate. 
 
Why do we need more new houses? Thousands of homes have been built in this area over the last 10 years. It is 
unnecessary to compromise the peace and tranquility of a Devon village by further building, which will cause 
disruption and difficulties for countless residents. 
 
I urge you to reject this proposal. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Pauline Edwards 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


